
If you have any questions, please call our Campaign Director Charles Recznik at 501.327.6568. 
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“He said to the gardener, ‘For three years now I have come in search of fruit...’”        
(Luke 13:7) 

How will you respond when God asks you what you have done with all the gifts He 
has given you?  Remember, not only are we called to be generous, we are called to 
develop and nurture our gifts and return with increase. 
 

 

By now every registered parish family should have received an invitation to the 
special receptions being held for the Growing Our Faith Capital Campaign.  If you 
did not yet receive your invitation, please stop by the Campaign Table in Church or 
pick up an invitation at the Parish Office. There are a number of reception dates and 
times available to ensure that everyone has an opportunity to participate.  We hope to 
see all of our parish families attend a reception to become informed about our project 
but also to better understand the direction we are moving together as a parish family. 
Moreover, it is an opportunity for anyone to ask questions.  The receptions will only 
last about an hour and a half so be sure to RSVP.   

 
Wednesday, March 30th at 7:00 PM 

 
Thursday, March 31st at 4:00 PM or 7:00 PM 

 
Monday, April 4th at 7:00 PM 
 
Tuesday April 5th at 7:00 PM 
 
Wednesday April 6th at 4:00 PM or 7:00 PM 

 
Refreshments will be served… We look forward to seeing you there! 

 
 

 

DID YOU RECEIVE AN INVITATION? 
 

 

Saint Joseph 
 

Catholic Church 
 

Conway, Arkansas 


